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File #: 17-1178

Status:Type: Contract Agenda Ready

In control: City Council

On agenda: 11/6/2017

Title: Purchase of One Light-Duty Pickup Truck for the Police Department and Three Light-Duty Pickup
Trucks for the Fire and Medical Department (Citywide)

The Police Department’s purchase will be an addition to support the Homeland Security Division’s
daily operations.  Fire and Medical Department’s purchase will be for a replacement and two vehicles
that will be additions.  The vehicle that is being replaced has met established replacement criteria and
will be either traded, auctioned, sold, or deployed for special uses as part of the ongoing Fire and
Medical vehicle replacement program.  The two additions are needed for Fire Prevention’s Fire
Investigation Program.

The Fleet Services, Police, and Fire and Medical Departments, and Purchasing recommend
authorizing the purchase from the contracts with Berge Ford (a Mesa business), at $179,130.27; and
Kenco OR LLC, dba LSH Lights at $24,478.65; and purchase using the State of Arizona cooperative
contract with Motorola Solutions, Inc., at $35,312.19, for the combined total award of $238,921.11.
The Police Department’s purchase of $39,800.25 is grant funded by the Arizona Department of
Homeland Security.  The Fire and Medical Department’s purchase of $199,120.86 is funded by the
Capital - General Fund.
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